
Stow Police Department Page: 1 
Dispatch Log  From: 05/01/2023  Thru: 05/07/2023     0000 – 2359 

 
 

For Date: 05/01/2023  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0052 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Monitoring company reports commerical fire alarm. 
 

         Narrative:     
E12/ L3 respond. L3 request key holder response. Call list  
was exhausted with no contact made. L3 reports zone 3 was  
reset and holding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Bulding inspector was called and advised of situation. He  
stated there is a active permit to redo the roof.  
 

         Narrative:     
Several calls were placed for key holders to respond which  
were unsuccessful.   
 

         Narrative:     
L3 reports the building will be secured for the evening but  
issues remain. building inspector will address issues in the  
morning.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-334-IN 
       Refer To Incident:    23-66-OF 
 
                0535 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0549 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for difficulty breathing. S11,  
R17, L3 and ALS4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS4 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 8.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-335-IN 
 
                0604 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0746 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0823 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0951 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + ROCKBOTTOM RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports there is a bus which picks up a kid every  
morning near the bridge which is under construction. She  
states that the parent and bus driver have long  
conversations, which block traffic.  
 

         Narrative:     
S21 spoke with and advised bus company of complaint. 
 

 
                0955 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports sun room door motion. S1 and S2 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S1 reports open door. 



 
 
                1118 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    GARNER RD + TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a top of a tree that has fallen and leaning  
on the concrete and wire fence post.  Tree is slightly in  
the roadway. S2 and Highway Dept responded. 
 

 
                1228 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] HUNTER AVE 
         Narrative:     

S7 on follow-up invest. 
 

 
                1253 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                1534 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller repporting a found puppy. Boxboro notified at 1536 
 

 
                1545 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 following up from a prior incident. S10 collected item.  
 

 
                1545 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1546 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    [WOR] BENEDICT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 served paperwork Via Email.  
 

 
                2159 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2203 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 05/02/2023  -  Tuesday  
 
                0010 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0032 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0123 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

vehicle in parking lot. MA reg 963jc0. No sign of operator. 
 

 
                0533 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0814 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0836 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports being the victim of an unemployment scam.   
Caller reports their personal information was used to open  
an unemployment account.  Caller provided with call number  
and information. 
 

 
                1018 RADAR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1143 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1331 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1336 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1512 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

05/02/2023 1513 Caller reporting a rear end minor accident. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    23-25-AC 
 
                1619 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1640 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + MINISTERS WAY 
 
                1648 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     

05/02/2023 1648 E12 reports they are responding to a 2nd  
Alarm structure fire at location. 
05/02/2023 1656 E12 diverted to station coverage. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-336-IN 
 
                1714 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2035 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                2037 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                2133 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 159GREAT] CITIZENS SAVING BANK - GREAT RD 
 
                2143 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2149 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2356 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
 
For Date: 05/03/2023  -  Wednesday  
 
                0014 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + BARTON RD 
 
                0022 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0200 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

911 call hang up. Upon call back female stated she "did not  
feel well, but was now fine" and hung up again. Unable to  
reach female back, phone number lookup was able to obtain  
name and address. police and ems dispatched to location. 
 

         Narrative:     
Female was located and refused medical treatment. All units  
clear.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-337-IN 
 



                0451 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0659 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co requesting dispatch for back hall motion. S9/S7  
responding. S9 reporting workers on site.  
 

 
                0708 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] MEADOW RD 
         Narrative:     

Bolton Requesting medical mutual aid. R17 responding.   
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to CLinton Hospital S/M 0.0 E/M 7.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-338-IN 
 
                0735 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0747 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Fire academy elevator phone test. Loud and clear. 
 

 
                0834 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [WARREN RD} 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for a Male party chest pain.  
Police Fire and ALS responding.    
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 6.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-339-IN 
 
                0837 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 assisting caller with a property dispute.     
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-65-OF 
 
                0847 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with LTC 
 

 
                0854 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0900 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1111 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports being the victim of an unemployment scam.   
Caller reports their personal information was used to open  
an unemployment account.  Caller provided with call number  
and information. 
 

 
                1114 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1225 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1342 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 



                1354 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1400 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1443 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1517 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1618 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1635 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1928 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1933 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1942 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2320 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
 
For Date: 05/04/2023  -  Thursday  
 
                0016 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0128 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0541 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1029 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                1029 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1132 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1332 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CATHERINE CIR 
         Narrative:     

S9 assisting walk in party with a neighbor dispute.  
 

 
                1535 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 468HARVARD] HARVARD TOWN LINE - HARVARD RD 
 
                1625 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1733 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1757 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + MARLBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a loose dog. Boxboro PD notified at 1758 
 

 
                2249 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

ALARM F102-C 
 



         Narrative:     
s5 and S4 responded.  
 

         Narrative:     
Building checked and was secure. 
 

 
                2303 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 05/05/2023  -  Friday  
 
                0007 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 368GREAT] CONCORD FUELS - GREAT RD 
 
                0757 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] HEADING EASTBOUND TOWARDS STOW - MAIN ST + INTERSTATE 495 
         Narrative:     

05/05/2023 0758 Bolton advising they took a report of an  
erratic operator heading into to Stow on Main Street.  
Vehicle was failing to stay in travel lane and speeding.  
Bolton Officers not in the area. 
05/05/2023 0808 S9 located and observed the reported  
vehicle. No violations or erratic behavior observed. 
 

 
                0807 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0808 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                0817 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0940 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0946 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                0949 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

05/05/2023 0949 Caller reporting a Fox has made a den  
underneath her house. Partys information forwarded to ACO  
for follow up. 
 

 
                1018 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1438 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WILDWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

Party looking to file a report for an accident that occured  
on April 26th, party advised. 
 

 
                1448 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a car parked on the side of the roadway and  
a youth got out and walked away. Caller advised.    
 

 
                1600 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1741 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting his dog missing Boxboro PD notified AT 1743 
 

 
                1808 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   



  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD + ZANDER WAY 
 
                2057 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                2121 DISTURBANCE GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 95] STOW AUTO INSPECTORS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting hearing a female party screaming.  
S3/S10 responding. Area checked GOA.     
 

 
                2129 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2349 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARTLEY RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
 
For Date: 05/06/2023  -  Saturday  
 
                0046 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW LIBRARY] RANDALL LIBRARY - CRESCENT ST 
 
                0050 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                0057 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0241 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

one car MV accident, no one in car.  Past Fire academy on  
sudbury line. 
 

         Narrative:     
S4 and S5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
Vehicle is located east of Fire academy, off road no  
occupants upon arrival 
 

         Narrative:     
CBK was notified and vehicle was towed 
 

 
                0259 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

elderly  male with chest pain and shortness of breath 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported one to Emerson S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
E/M 7.2 
 

       Refer To Accident:    23-26-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    23-341-IN 
 
                0839 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0908 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1152 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   



  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    959050AB 
 
                1539 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1610 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                1621 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1630 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1645 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] 110 GRILL - DIGITAL WAY 
         Narrative:     

Medical mutual aid to Maynard. No services.  
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-342-IN 
 
                1702 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1737 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with Medication disposal. 
 

 
                1749 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for his wife who is vomiting.  
Police And Fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-343-IN 
 
                1836 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                2001 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARTLEY RD 
 
                2045 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2103 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD + WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting being bit by bugs for several days and  
now can't breathe well. Police Fire and AlS responding. R17  
Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 8.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-344-IN 
 
                2127 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                2323 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports female with a twisted ankle needs  
transport to hospital. 
 

         Narrative:     
S4/S11/Res17/L4 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
Res17 S/M 0.0 to Emerson hospital.  
 

         Narrative:     



Res17 E/M 7.6 at Emerson 00:11.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-345-IN 
 
 
For Date: 05/07/2023  -  Sunday  
 
                0000 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0004 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0020 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0031 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for his wife with abdominal  
pain. 
 

         Narrative:     
Res17/AlS4/L4/S4/S11 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
Res17 transport to Emerson starting 0.0.  
 

         Narrative:     
Res17 E/M 9.3 at 1:12 at Emerson.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-346-IN 
 
                0059 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports she is stuck at the grocery store with no way  
home. S4/S11 respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
S11 transported citizen home in town S/M 0.0 at 1:08 E/M 1.1  
at 1:12.  
 

 
                0220 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    - TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Concord police request a message delivery for a party in  
Stow regarding a family member. S4/S11 respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
Message was delivered.  
 

 
                0746 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 071POMPOSI] MAYNARD TOWN LINE - POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0803 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0854 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0959 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1203 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1221 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1353 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                1641 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 



         Narrative:     
Caller reporting a lost Iphone with a pink case. Caller  
advised. 
 

 
                1756 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Open 911 call. Unable to call back. Mapping of 201 meters  
shaded. S10 checked the area noting unusual to report.  
 

 
                1815 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a MV at the end of his driveway with a male  
party yelling. S8/S10 responding. Officers spoke with  
parties and advised.   
 

 
                1842 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm CO requesting dispatch for motion in room F102 S8/S10  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
building checked  
 

 
                1854 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
 
                1902 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1907 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1912 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
 

 

 


